
LEAD SERVICE LINE 

Passaic Valley Water Commission 

1525 Main Ave Clifton, NJ 07011 

973-340-4300 

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 7:30 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

24/7 Emergency Service is always available by calling 973-340-4300  

The “service line” brings   
water from our pipe into 
your home. 
 

Thousands of homes in     
Paterson, Clifton and  
Passaic still have lead  
service lines. 

If you think you may have a lead water service line on your property, you need to take immediate steps to 

replace it to protect you and your family.  PVWC offers a low-cost, zero-interest program to  help 

customers replace lead service lines on their property.  

If you think you have a lead service line at your home, call our 
Customer Service Department at 973-340-4300 and tell them 
that you think you may have a lead service line and that you’d 
like to discuss your options for having PVWC assist you in re-
placing the lead service line. 

Or email us at customerservice@pvwc.com and let us know 
that you’d like to speak with a customer service representative 
about replacing a customer-owned service line on your      
property.   
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https://www.pvwc.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Lead-in-Drinking-Water.pdf



